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This week: 

The children loved participating in our DT day where they designed and made their own print, 

which was inspired by Vicki Murdoch. They really impressed us with the detail the children 

included on their designs. We have written our fact files all about Meerkats and have been 

blown away with the incredible facts they have found out.   

After half term: 

The children will have the opportunity to carve pumpkins and look inside the different types 

of pumpkins. They will be comparing the look and feel of them before watching them change 

over time. If you have any spare pumpkins please can these be brought into school on the 

first Monday back.  

PE:  

Year 2 PE days will be as follows: 

- Monday – Indoor PE 

- Wednesday – Outdoor PE 

Important Information:  

Please remember to log four lots of reading each week on the Go Boom app. The children can 

read their phonics book or enjoy another book from home. We will be giving our stickers to 

those children who have read four times! 

Waterproof Coats– As the weather is getting colder and wetter, please make sure you send 

your child to school with a waterproof coat for playtimes and Outdoor PE.  

Home Learning  

Please can the Home learning come back into school on Thursday 3rd November for the books 

and home learning to be sorted to go home on Friday 4th November  

Friday 21st October: This is an inset day so there will be no children in school. 

 


